
Notes from Feb 16, 2022 meeting: 
 
Youth group has been meeting regularly. Thank you to Tara for covering 
while Elizabeth is on maternity leave. 

  
Faith Formation held a meeting for First Communion parents and 
students and Presidium materials are being sent home on topics to 
strengthen families and protect children. 

  
St. Vincent de Paul is serving 8-10 cases each month. 

  
Knights gave out gift certificates for World Marriage Sunday, and will 
hold a meeting open to all on Monday, March 21 at 7pm in the school 
providing experts speaking about insurance, funerals, long term care 
and caregivers/caregiving. All are welcome. 

  
Women’s Renewal will be April 9. Theme “Be Someone’s Angel” 

  
New carpet and looped system for hearing aids have been ordered 

  
Job description for new pastoral minister was approved 

  
Plans made for a special collection to assist Lynette and her family 

  
Will explore improving lighting in the center nave of the church. 

  
Next meeting March 23, 2022 
 
 


